
 

04/01/2021 

 TO ALL RESIDENTS OF VILLAGE ON THE GREEN 

 
The Recreation Board of Directors at their 3/22/2021 

meeting made the decision to reopen the pool to guests of the 

residents effective May 1, 2021. During the month of April, we 

will be getting the pool ready by having all the pool furniture 

cleaned and sanitized. Residents are reminded that they are 

directly responsible for the behavior of their guests at all times 

and that it is their responsibility to see that their guests are 

aware of all the pool rules and regulations. 

 

Children under 16 years of age may only use the pool 

between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and noon and 4:00 p.m. to 

6:00 p.m. This is our number one violation of the pool rules 

and regulations. 

 

Water exercise classes will resume on May 3, 2021. The 

classes will be held every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday at 

9:00 a.m. 

 

 The clubhouse remains closed for all scheduled activities 

and the renting out of the clubhouse. 

 

The Board thanks everyone for their patience and 

cooperation over the past year. 

 
            John Stover, President 

            Recreational Association       

   


